
 

Hello future fifth grade families!  We are very excited for your students to join us for the 22-23 school year!  

Mr. Jones and Ms. Montgomery are returning for another year of fabulous fifth grade fun! We will be 

returning to our departmentalized model for the year. Mr. Jones will teach ELA and Social Studies and do 

Marathon Club. Ms. Montgomery will teach math and science and oversee the students’ creation of the 

yearbook.  Your child will be assigned to a homeroom in August but will get the best of both worlds during the 

day.  Look for more information in your August welcome letter! 

As you enjoy your summer, we thought you might like to watch for school supply sales and have included the 

list of supplies we are requesting for our classrooms.  Some will be used for the benefit of the entire class (like 

pencils, markers and Kleenex), while others will be for your student’s use only.  We know that purchasing 

supplies can get expensive, so please let us know if this is a hardship for you and we will help to provide all 

necessary items.   

As always, we appreciate your support and look forward to getting to know your child in the fall!  Have a 

wonderful summer! 

        Sincerely, 

        The Fifth Grade Team 

 

2022-2023 Supply List 

 1 – pencil box or pouch 

 2 – durable plastic folders (1 for music and 1 for class) 

 3 – composition books (NOT spiral bound) 

 1 – personal pencil sharpener 

 2 – glue sticks 

 3 – Different colored highlighters 

 1 – package of colored pencils 

 1 – pair of pointy kid-size scissors 

 1 – package of Crayola thick markers (these will be shared – please do not unbox) 

 1 – package of Crayola thin markers (these will be shared – please do not unbox) 

 1 – set of earbuds or headphones WITH wires (please no Bluetooth) 

 Ticonderoga pre-sharpened pencils (these will be shared – please do not unbox) 

 Kleenex 

 Disinfecting Wipes 

 Class Fee – $20 for science supplies, art projects, holiday activities, etc.   


